
Miss Wimperis says...

Thank you to all the parents who have come to school this week

to support our events! The children love to share their learning

with you and your support really is appreciated!

The year 6 children have been preparing for their SATS test

that begin next week.  We are already so proud of you! It is your

time to shine! #believeachievesucceed!
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Year 5
98.8%

Our attendance target is
96%.

#everydaycounts

Art in Action



Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!

Stars of the week!
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